

Birches First School

Believe, Grow, Succeedto be the best 'me' I can be.

6th October 2025

Dear Parents,

The School Council and I are writing to inform you of an exciting initiative that the School Council have organised as part of our upcoming fundraising day. The children have been actively involved in the planning process and have voted to have a Pyjama Day, coupled with an exciting 'Book Swap' event.

On **Friday 24th October**, we invite all children to come to school dressed in their pyjamas for a small donation of £1. To match this theme, children are also encouraged to bring a small teddy bear and a pair of slippers to wear inside the classroom (please do not buy any if you do not own any)! Please ensure that they also bring suitable footwear, such as trainers or shoes, for play and lunchtimes outside.

In addition to the Pyjama Day, the School Council has organised a Book Swap. We encourage every child to bring a book from home that they have already read and enjoyed. This book should be in good condition, as it will be swapped with another child's book. The Book Swap is a wonderful way for children to discover new stories and foster a love for reading, all while engaging with their peers in a meaningful exchange.

Funds raised during this day will go towards supporting various school projects and activities that directly benefit our children.

We kindly ask for your support and cooperation in making this day a success. Your involvement is greatly valued, and we hope your child is as excited about this initiative as the School Council are-it is lovely to have some new ideas and hopefully a Book Swap will be a huge success!

Thank you for your continued support and involvement in our school community. Should you have any questions please do ask me on the gate!

Warm regards,

Jack

Jack

Connor Willow

Alie Edith Ben

The School Council 2025-2026